
  
   

 

23 January 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We are fast approaching the deadline for Sixth Form applications. Please be aware that 
although your son is currently studying with us, he will still need to apply for a place in the 
Sixth Form if he wishes to remain at BWS.  
 
The online application form can be found on the BWS website under Sixth Form/Sixth 

Form Admissions, alternatively please click here to open the on-line application 
form. 

 
The deadline for applications is Friday 2 February 2018. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

                                                                                   
C E Wilson (Mrs)       A J Endersby (Mr) 
Head of Year 12                                                                Head of Year 13 
 

 

 

https://secure.bws-school.org.uk/forms/enrollment/year12/
https://secure.bws-school.org.uk/forms/enrollment/year12/

